
William G. Enloe Magnet High School 
Parent Phone Message 

Sunday, March 12, 2017 
 

Good Evening, Parents, this is Dr. Chavis, the Proud Principal of the William G. Enloe Magnet High 

School calling with your weekly updates: 

Beta Club Inductions:  On Thursday, March 16, we will be inducting new members into the Enloe 

Chapter of the National Beta Club.  This ceremony will begin at 6:30 pm and all are invited to attend. 

Collaborative Round Table Discussion: Calling All Parents and Students, your presence and participation 

is being requested on March 28 at 6:30 pm as we have a collaborative meeting to engage in round table 

discussions on the Vision 2020 of the Wake Schools’ Strategic Plan, community building with 

stakeholders, and academic programming at Enloe. You will not want to miss this!  

School Improvement Feedback: The School Improvement Team would like feedback from parents on 

how to improve communication between the school and parents through a short survey. This survey can 

be found on the Enloe High School’s main webpage. Hardcopies of the survey may be completed at the 

school, in the main office or in Student Services. Please complete this survey only one time. We need to 

Hear from YOU!  

Continue to follow us on Twitter and Facebook using the handle @EnloeMagnetHS for additional 

updates, events and performances. Thank you for your attention to these announcements. #WeAreEnloe 


